
From: Jacelyn Gauron
To: Doug Bradshaw
Cc: cory gauron
Subject: Afternoon Delight III
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 9:14:09 PM

Hi Doug,
This email serves to formally inform Key West Bight of our intention to purchase the vessel
Afternoon Delight III and, in doing so, reassign the C-Dock lease to our name.
As of May 12, 2021, we have entered into a purchase and sale agreement with the vessel's
current owner, Allen King.  After hopeful approval from the Key West Bight Board, and closing
on the purchase, our plan is to relocate the Afternoon Delight III by November of 2021 and
replace it with our 53' party fishing/head boat, the Cora Beth.  With the Cora Beth, our hope is
to run daily public fishing trips for up to 25 passengers.  We feel as though the City of Key
West has a rich history of and reputation for fishing. With the departure of the Greyhound III
from Garrison Bight and the Tortuga from Conch Harbor, there appears to be a void in the
current opportunities available to tourists and locals alike to participate in head boat fishing
trips. 
Cory has previously operated similar boats out of marinas owned by the City of Key West,
including Key West Bight, between 2005-2013.  Most recently, he was a captain of the
Gulfstream III and the Yankee Freedom II and III.  Due to his experience, he has a solid
understanding of the waters, fishing grounds, and local/tourist desire for this type of fishing.  
Should you have additional questions or require more information/details, please do not
hesitate to reach out.  
Please let us know what the next steps will be in order to move forward.
We are thrilled with this opportunity and look forward to working with you.
Best,
Cory and Jacelyn Gauron

Cory Gauron (305) 394-3659
Jacelyn Gauron (740) 974-7845
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